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If you are shooting up the woods on your own, can you please 
put your name, day and course on the dry-wipe board outside 
the shed. If we then get a message saying you have not rerurned 
home, we stand more of a chance finding you quickly if you have 
had an accident.

Meet our newest 
target – Bella 
Donna the wood 
nymph

Now that the summer holidays are in full 
swing, please keep an eye out for strangers 
in the woods. As you know er have recently 
had two targets stolen from the Green 
course.

You have recently received an email from Andy 
about replacing the tarpaulin that covers the 
seating area. We are going to put up a clear one, 
which should give more light into the area. The 
date is Saturday 20th August. Please let Andy 
know if you can help.

With the summer in full swing, the bracken growing and the 
trees in full leaf, we are constantly having to “tweak” the 
courses so that you can see the targets. Please make sure that 
you follow the arrows from one target to the next peg.
When you arrive at the peg, have a good look around for 
targets, some will have changed since you last shot.
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